
 

The adult class offered during the summer is a “come when you can” offering because we realize that it is a time 
when many people take vacations. Besides sharing joys and concerns and getting caught up on the latest 
happenings, this class will enjoy a video from THE BIBLE PROJECT each week. The lessons will try and 
coordinate with the sermon themes. In June, the topic will be Boomerang, the Principle of Reciprocity; in July the 
theme will be Indescribable, the Glories of God in the Heavens; and the theme for August is yet to be decided. 
The Adult Summer Offering will begin on Sunday, June 4 and run through August 27. This class will meet in Room 
302-303 on the upper level each week from 9:30-10:25 AM. Everyone is welcome, so please join them when you 
can!  
 

 For more information contact: 
 

  Phil Paulson 

  309-502-9236  paulsonphil2@gmail.com 
 

   Marian Edmund-Paulson 
   309-507-1714    marianedmund@yahoo.com 


